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Deputies Seeking Information on Stolen Polaris RZR Near 
Hatfield McCoy Trail System 

 

 

Tornado, WV – The Kanawha County Sheriff's Office is 
investigating the theft of a Polaris RZR side-by-side from a 
residence near the Hatfield McCoy Trail System in Tornado. 
 
The owner reported the side-by-side missing on Saturday, 
February 8, and believes the theft occurred between Friday 
night and Saturday. The stolen vehicle is a red and black 
2020 Polaris RZR XP Pro Turbo with an aftermarket 
bumper, a missing front grill, and a roof-mounted lightbar. 

 
Deputies are asking for the public’s help locating the stolen side by side and identifying 
those responsible. If you live near Ferrell Road and have video surveillance or any 
information, please contact Deputy S.B. Savilla III at 304-357-0169. 
 
Your assistance in recovering the stolen vehicle and bringing those responsible to justice 
is greatly appreciated. 
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